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Site: Site Operator: Date:  

Seafield Wastewater Treatment 
Works 

Veolia 15th May 2018 

WHAT is happening? 
In accordance with the site Odour Management Plan, Seafield WwTW site operators, Veolia, will be 
undertaking planned preven�ve maintenance work on an odour control unit on the 15th and 16th 
of May.  The ac�vity is a rou�ne replacement of the ac�vated carbon which removes odourous 
compounds from air extracted from parts of the sludge process.  The work requires the unit to be 
taken offline for the dura�on of the ac�vity.  An odour risk assessment has been undertaken and 
the risk of an odour release in to the community is deemed to be low. 
WHY are we telling you? 

Based on the weather forecast as summarised below, there is poten�al for localised odour to be 
detected during a period of the maintenance programme although this is deemed to be a low risk. 
As part of our ongoing commitment to minimise any inconvenience associated with the opera�on 
of the treatment works, however, we recognise the need to maintain open communica�on with our 
neighbours.   As this work is a non-standard odour sensi�ve ac�vity, we want to keep you informed. 
WHEN is this happening? 

Work will commence on the 15th of May and will con�nue on the 16th. 
WHERE is this happening? 

Sludge treatment area. 

 

WHO to contact: 

Regional Communi�es Team Manager 
bill.elliot@sco�shwater.co.uk 

Sco�sh Water Contact Centre 
0800 0778778 

WEATHER forecast: 

The weather forecast, taken from 
h�p://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Leith/long.html  indicates that condi�ons are 
expected to be  be dry with an offshore breeze, south-west to westerly ini�ally on the 15th with 
onshore winds forecast for the morning of the 16th. 
 
 

Stakeholder Update  1 of 1 

mailto:bill.elliot@scottishwater.co.uk
http://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Leith/long.html

